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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

/ /r' SAFE DEPOSIT CHAMBERS
McLEOD ROAD

{ N
ARACHI
P. O. Box. No. 4922
Cablegrams: “‘Lloydreg™, Karachi Telephone; 30429

23rd April, 1965
Dear Sir,

"AL HUSAINI"

We acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 9th April.
The Owners state that the vessel is scheduled to return
to Karachi in June and that the anchor cable has been
imported and will be fitted on the vessel's arrival.
They also state that arrangements are being made to
attend to the wasted rudder trunk plating in Karachi.
In so far as the Main Boiler Survey is concerned they,
state that one boiler will be surveyed.in Karachi on-
arrival and the other in Chittagong.

I am, Dear Sir, ?
Yours faithfully,

Lphrstdidn

(K.D.BoothmaN)
For The Surveyors.
The Secretary,
LONDON,
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